
 

  

ANNUAL MEETING 2018 
 
At our Annual Meeting on Sunday the following people were 

elected to serve on the Vestry: Jennifer Allen, Elizabeth Ettenger, 

Mary Jennings, Tom Todd, Jim Wiley, and Ann Wiltse. 

 

Elected to serve as Delegates to the 2018 Diocesan Convention 

were: Barbara Barmeyer, Mark Dvarishkis, Nancy Errebo, Don 

Gisselbeck, Mary Jennings, Helen Matveyeff, Pru Randall, Gary 

Swartz, Holly Swartz, Ed Taylor, Laura Taylor, Carolyn Walker, 

Jeannie Warner, and Jim Wiley. 

 

Elected as the Parish Representative to the Memorial Foundation 

Board was Jeannie Warner. 
 
John Crowley was announced as the Senior Warden for 2018. At 

the Vestry meeting immediately following the Annual Meeting, 

the following elections were held: Tracey Gage, Junior Warden, 

and Mary Jennings, Clerk of the Vestry. Elizabeth Ettenger was 

elected as the Vestry Representative to the Memorial Foundation 

Board. 

 

For those of you who were unable to attend the Annual Meeting, 

copies of the reports are available at the back of the church in the 

literature rack. 
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